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May 5, 2017 
 

County to Trim Tree Limbs on Parris Island Gateway 
 
Beaufort County, with assistance from the SC Department of Transportation, will be trimming tree limbs along Parris 
Island Gateway near Mink Point Boulevard to improve visibility of the traffic signal at that location. The work will 
begin at approximately 9 a.m. on Tuesday, May 9 and involve single lane closures on Parris Island Gateway 
southbound. Motorists are asked to use caution and expect delays when traveling in the area. For more information, 
contact the Beaufort County Traffic and Transportation Engineering Department at 843-255-2940. 
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